
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, May 15, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Meatball Sub      

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Summer Keorkunian   

 

 

1. The PBIS Store will be open for business this Friday, May 19th. This will be last 

opportunity this school year to purchase some great treasures, so gather up all your Tiger 

Stripes! 

 

2. "Gurrie Gold defeated Gurrie Blue in the first Annual Medina Cup Memorial game on 

Friday.  The game ended with penalty kicks in a historic finish to the season.  Thanks to 

all the Gurrie Soccer players who came out this Spring.  You set the bar high for future 

years to come!  Make sure to wash and return your uniforms to Coach Wilkinson in the 

small Gym, after school any day this week.  All jerseys must be turned in before Friday, 

May 19th!"   Ms. Wilkinson 

 

 

    

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


